
PICTURED ABOVE:
FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL
PICTURES OF ADULAM KIDS 

Back to School

August brought the start of a new school year for the
kids at Adulam. Alarm clocks start sounding in the home
as early as 5:00 am to start preparing children to head
off to one high school, a junior high, two elementary
schools, and one kindergarten building. After a morning
devotional, breakfast, getting dressed in school
uniforms, and getting lunches packed, everyone is ready
for the day. We are grateful for the willing hearts of Jorge
and Luis, Adulam staff who drive kids to and from school
each day, and also for those who help with the various
levels of homework that are completed in the
afternoons.  
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A big work like running a
children's home means we are
always looking for additional
staff to help in many areas.
Pray that God would provide in
this area.

We are beginning to prepare
for a mission trip to the Sierra
Madre mountains south of
Chihuahua in November. Pray
for discernment in planning
and that God would provide
everything we need for this trip
(particularly Christmas gifts for
around 700 children!). 

Pray for continued safety and
stability in our border region.
We live, work, and do ministry
on both the U.S. and Mexico
sides of the border and depend
on being able to cross the
border with ease. 

Pray for Adulam
After a meniscus
surgery in August, Juan
is excited to be working
with friend from a
church in El Paso who
is helping with our
need to build an
emergency exit  
 

ADULAM NEWS

Dios les bendiga
(God bless you),

The Salazars

staircase for the second floor of the children’s
home. Several needs have fallen into place for this
project, and we are looking forward to the finished
product.

The kids at Adulam have also enjoyed fun
activities ushered in by the fall, such as
celebrating Mexican Independence Day (pictured
above) and getting involved in activities such as
sports, dance, and chess clubs at school. 

MEET BRIAN 

Brian is 13 years old and
has been living at
Adulam Children’s Home
for 6 years. He is in his
second year of junior
high school, which is
equivalent to 8th grade
in the U.S. 

In his free time, Brian enjoys playing soccer with
the other children at the home and riding bikes.
He is particularly gifted in all things mechanical,
and he hopes to open his own auto mechanic
business after graduating from school someday.
Something we love about Brian is that he is
servant-hearted, always looking for a way to help
those around him. 


